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I WILL ACHIEVE 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS SALT RIVER FAMILIES! 
Our Parent Information Night held Nov. 14 was a success! Important 
topics of discussion included Parent Talk, Attendance, Self-Care, and 
Student Incentive programs. Thank you to all who have attended. We 
will host another Parent Information Night on February 13.  
 
Our 2rd Quarter Student Success Zone is scheduled for January 10 & 11 
from noon to 5 p.m. Students who have perfect attendance, 3 or fewer 
excused absences, 4 or fewer tardies, and/or have reached Academic 
Excellence with a GPA of 3.0 are eligible.  
 
The School & Community Relations team is happy to assist and see your 
students succeed in academics and attendance. If you need any support, 
please give our office a call so we can help. 

SCHOOL & COMMUNITY 
RELATIONS 

Events listed below are free and open to SRPMIC families! 
 

DECEMBER 
1: Higher Education First Friday Chat, 10AM 
 

4 & 18: SRS Education Board Mtg, 5:15PM 
 

7: Santa’s Safety Workshop, ECEC Bus Loop, 3-5PM 
 

12: NYCP Reading All the Way Drive-Thru event, ALA North Parking 
Lot, 6-8PM 
 

14: Baby’s First Indigenous Foods, ECEC Gathering Place, 5-6PM 
 

25 & 26: Christmas Observance/SRS CLOSED 
 

JANUARY 
1: New Year’s Day/SRS CLOSED 
 

12: Higher Education First Friday Chat, 
10AM 
 

15: Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr., Day/SRS CLOSED 
 

16: SRS Education Board Mtg, 5:15PM 
 

30: Higher Ed Scholarhip Deadline 

 

SCR offers transportation 3X/semester for students 
who reside within SRPMIC. Give us a call before    

9:30 a.m. weekdays: 480-362-2555. 

 

School & Community  
Relations 

O: 480-362-2534 
F: 480-362-2507 

 

SCR Manager 
Miranda Johnson-Moya 

 

Attendance Technician 
Marchetta “Marty” Lewis 

 

EDU Behavioral Counselors 
Chris Dinehdeal 
Richard Garcia 
Celesia Lewis 

Catharine Mangels 
 

EDU Attendance Officers 
Shelly Aday 
Jessica Ray 

Reba Thomas 
Kathy Toney 

O’odham/Piipaash  
Phrase of the Month 

 

 S’he:kig Jioṣ ’alidag ma:sig taṣ! 
(O’odham)  

 

Yoos xumay nyshnyaash xotk! 
(Piipaash) 

 

Merry Christmas! 
(English) 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS! 
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Follow, like & share 
@SaltRiverSchools! 

 

… [B]eing open and amenable to new ideas, ways of thinking, and new opportunities is 
imperative if we are to continue to thrive.  — SRPMIC President Martin Harvier 

Attention High School Seniors! Get help with: 
Completing your FAFSA | College Applications 
Scholarships | Picking Your Major | And more! 

 

Appts available M-F, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
 

Questions? Contact Davina Leon 
480-362-2551 

Davina.Leon@saltriverschools.org 

 

Follow this easy-as-pie advice to ease stress 
and simplify your holiday celebrations. 

 Simplify Your Priorities 
 Manage Relatives' Expectations 
 Take the Focus Off Gift Giving 
 Tame Toy Lust 
 Lose the List 
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